
Dear Committee Members: 
 
I am a co-owner of a farm in Hubbard, Oregon  that is 104 years old. This bill threatens farmers who 
were able to know there would be finite amount of dwellings on farmland through Measure 49, passed 
by  Oregon voters. 
 
This is a sneaky bill put in at the last minute when land use committees could not give it consideration. 
 
Reject this last minute effort to destroy our land use system. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kathleen Carl 
kathleenmantonc@comcast.net   
 
Sent from Xfinity Connect Application 
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